Dear Friend and Neighbor,

Thank you so much for your gift to the Coalition for the Homeless!

Your support is bringing critical, lifesaving services to homeless individuals and families who have nowhere else to turn.

The Coalition is committed to ensuring that every person in our city has a home, and we will never stop fighting until the decades-old crisis of mass homelessness has been eradicated once and for all. Your generosity enables us to provide immediate assistance to thousands of people in need every day through our frontline programs, as we keep fighting for the creation of more affordable housing and champion policies and programs that keep people in their homes. Our work is not possible without you.

Gratefully,

» Æfi

Dave Giffen Executive Director

Ms. Lyn Romano P.O. Box 721 Goldens Bridge, NY 10526-0721